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December 18, 2017 

 
 
Dear Siddharth Akali, 
 
We would like to thank you for your patience. It took a while to locate the document. 
 
We want to inform you that the document you requested in case number AI5197 is 
restricted from public access under the World Bank Policy on Access to Information (the 
Policy) because it is covered by the Deliberative Information under the Policy.   
 
You may appeal the World Bank’s decision to deny access to information. For details on the 
appeals process, please refer to the appeals section of the Policy. Should you wish to file an 
appeal, please submit the appeals form using the URL link that is being sent in a separate 
message to your account. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the World Bank. 
 
Access to Information Team 
The World Bank  
www.worldbank.org/wbaccess 


